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Domestic Violence Awareness Month 
 

Charleston, WV- October is nationally recognized as Domestic Violence Awareness Month. The Kanawha 
County Sheriff’s Office would like to express our condolences to all those who have been victimized by 
domestic violence and to the families destroyed by domestic violence. Domestic violence continues to 
be a major concern, and we remain committed to raising awareness of the seriousness of these crimes 
and advocating for victims.  
 
The Kanawha County Sheriff’s Office Warrant Division will focus this month on targeting active cases 
related to domestic violence. To kick off the campaign, deputies will be out in teams across Kanawha 
County executing outstanding warrants tomorrow, October 8, 2024, to round up as many offenders as 
possible. We will also post wanted posters on our Facebook page for anyone not located throughout the 
month.  
 
If you know someone with an outstanding warrant and know their location, you are urged to contact the 
KCSO Warrant Division at 304-357-0157 or submit a tip through our website at 
https://www.kanawhasheriff.us/law-enforcement/tip_line/. 
 
If you or someone you know is a victim of domestic violence, we have victim advocates here at KCSO to 
help. To reach a victim’s advocate, call 304-357-0499.  
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